
 

 

 

 

 

Broward County School District Technical Support 

will be available starting April 20, 2020 by phone 

between 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

Monday – Friday (excluding BCPS calendar holidays) 

(754) 321-0569 
 

Instead of contacting individual schools for assistance, BCPS parents, students and staff are encouraged to call 

the technical support line if they have questions or need help with any of the following:  

• Operating the computer device  

• Fixing a computer device  

• Obtaining a computer device  

• Using academic platform or programs, such as Canvas, Teams, Office, etc.  
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